
1

Smith Holly

From: Hank Keeton <hakeeton@keetoncorp.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:21 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: SUPPORT & FUND HB-2269....

Dear Ms. Patrino, 
 
I fully support the goals and the process of HB-2269. 
 
As mammals, breathing air, we all need to have clean-air to breathe! 
 
As an Oregon tax-paying-citizen and business-owner I respectfully request that the focus of our legislators be 
on our health, and NOT on someone’s profits!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hank 
 
 

                 HANK KEETON - President 
 

                                
                 KEETON CORPORATION  
  CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
4300 Briar Knob Loop - Scotts Mills - OR - 97375 
         503.873.5548 - www.KeetonCorp.com 
 

 


